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National Radio Astronomy Observatory 

Charlottesville, Virginia 

June 29, 1983 

Computer Planning Group 

From: R. Burns 

Subject: Phone Conference 7/8/83 

The Computer Planning Group will hold a phone conference 

meeting on Friday, July 8, 1983 at 1:00 p.m. ET (11:00 a.m. MT 

and 10:00 Tucson time). The purpose of the meeting is to 

discuss Tucson's computer plans. 

The Connex conference telephone number is (203) 797-9062. 
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